
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

START OF RAYMOND STREET STORM SEPERATOR AND CITY SEWER FORCE MAIN 
PROJECTS 

 

 

 
The City of Follansbee would like to inform the public that BOTH the Sewer Force Main 
Replacement Project and the Raymond Street Stormwater Projects are about to begin. 
Some phases of the sewer project started today, March the 17th. 
 
The project is taking place in the following affected areas: 
• Harris Street 
• Browning Alley 
• Washington Street 
• Riverview Avenue 
 
The Raymond Street Stormwater Project will begin on March 24th, 2025  
 
The project will take place in the following affected areas: 
• Main Street (at the intersection of Raymond Street)  
• Raymond Street  
• Allegheny Street to 942 Virginia Ave 
 
Both projects are expected to last up to 6 weeks, depending on weather conditions.  
 
During construction, there may be temporary traffic delays, road closures, and minor 
disruptions in these areas. Additional updates will be provided throughout the projects to 
keep residents informed about any new traffic disruptions. 
 
We ask for your patience and understanding as we work to improve our community's 
infrastructure. 
 
Thank you. 


